STATE OF OREGON
REPORT OF
CRIMINAL OFFENSES and ARRESTS

2000

This report was prepared from information provided through the Oregon Uniform Crime
Reporting program by Oregon Law Enforcement Agencies for 2000.

Note regarding missing data:

Statewide, law enforcement agencies have made every effort to report their crime
data as accurately as possible. However, some tables in this report will contain
footnotes regarding data which was not reported or not available for various
reasons.

Questions or concerns regarding any portion of this report or the Oregon Uniform
Crime Reporting Program may be addressed by contacting:

Jeffrey D. Bock, Manager
Oregon Uniform Crime Reporting
Law Enforcement Data System
955 Center Street NE, U520
Salem, Oregon 97301-2559
(503) 378-3057
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